
New York State Police 

Investigators Association 
� I.U.P.A.-Local 4 AFL-CIO

May 6, 2019 

Mr. C. Shawn Lamouree 

9 Kettles Way 

Queensbury, N.Y. 12804 

Dear Mr. Lamouree, 

It is with great pride that I write this letter. In representing the members of the New York State Police 

Investigators Association (NYSPIA}, Local 4, International Union of Police Associations, AFL-CIO, proudly endorse your 

candidacy for Sheriff in Warren County. The Investigators Association represents more than two thousand active and 

retired Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) members of the State Police. The NYSPIA members proudly serve the 

citizens throughout the State of New York, including Warren County, in all facets of criminal investigation and are 

assured that you will continue to serve as a leader in justice as the Warren County Sheriff. 

Your record of more than 30 years of service, experience and continuing education in law enforcement illustrates 

your dedication to justice, peace and the security of the residents and business owners of Warren County. The many 

years of dedicated service that you have provided to the citizens of Warren County have forged a reputation with law 

enforcement personnel and community members that is second to none. In addition to your professional 

responsibilities, your past experiences in uniform and as a Commanding Officer, show your commitment and dedication 

to the wellbeing of your coworkers and their families. As Sheriff, I believe you will continue to command a force of 

officers with respect and professionalism - leading the way by the example you have set throughout your career. 

Your significant knowledge and experience in all areas of the law will continue to be an asset to you in your future 

endeavors. The New York State Police Investigators Association appreciates the expertise and assistance that you have 

provided throughout the years and our membership has great confidence in your ability and foresight. We offer our 

support and assistance in your candidacy and best wishes for your continued success. We look forward to working 

with you as Sheriff to create a safe and secure atmosphere in the Warren County area. 

Sincerely, 

Christopher M. Quick 

President 

Ronald Pierone, Jr. 

Vice President and 

Troop "G" Delegate 

54 State Street, Suite 300, Albany, New York 12207 

Phone 518-436-0120 ■ Fax 518-436-6501 
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